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Stewards Decision  
 

 

 
 

 
From: The Stewards      Stewards Decision No:  GT4-02 
To: Hanley Motorsports No. 999    Date: 17 June 2023  
Re: Chassis Change     Time: 07:35 
 
 
 

 
The competitor has requested a change of chassis for the No. 999 car, due to significant damage from an 
incident in Practice 2 with the chassis originally entered for the event.  
 
After considering the matter, the Stewards grant the request for a chassis change, with the following 
conditions: 
 

The competitor must complete all required technical inspections with the replacement chassis 
prior to participating in any further sessions. 
 
The competitor must contact Timing and resolve any matters involving required transponders, 
data and GPS equipment to the satisfaction of Timing.  

 
 
 

   


